
From: Ethan Gillman <Ethan.Gillman@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Friday, October 21, 2022 10:45 AM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Anna Furby <Anna.Furby@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Reporting North Branch Works Gala 
 
Hi Steve,  
 
I hope you are doing well. 
 
Just reporting that Anna Furby and I attended the North Branch Works 40th anniversary gala last night at 
MxD HQ (MxD, 1415 N Cherry Ave). We attended in our official capacity as Mayor’s Office Employees 
and were invited by the host of the event.  
 
Please let me know if you require any further information, thanks. 
 
Best,  
Ethan 
 
 
Ethan Gillman 
Project Manager | Office of the Mayor | City of Chicago 
Economic and Neighborhood Development 
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